HIGHLINE FORUM AGENDA

Host – Highline School District
Theme: Education & PSRC Air Capacity Study
November 28, 2018 – Wednesday - 2:30 pm to 4:30 pm

Highline School District’s Educational Resource Activity Center (ERAC)
15675 Ambaum Boulevard SW, Burien, WA
(Directions on the next page)
__________________________________________________________________
2:30pm
Convene Meeting/Introductions

Highline Forum Co-Chairs









Commissioner Felleman









School Board Member Van
2:35pm
Public Comments




Audience
2:50pm
StART Working Group Update


Marco Milanese,










Community Engagement Mgr,










Port of Seattle
3:00pm
Highline School District Update

Scott Logan,








Chief Operations Officer,









Highline School District
3:30pm
PSRC Update on Aviation Capacity Study
Josh Brown,










Executive Director









Puget Sound Regional Council








4:10pm
Emerging Issues




All

4:25 pm
2019 Schedule of Meetings


All

4:30 pm
Adjourn Meeting




Highline Forum Co-chairs
Directions to the Highline School District’s Educational Resource Activity Center – SR 509 from the North: Take SR 509 south to the S. 160th Street exit. Turn right onto S. 160th Street. The second light is 1st Avenue S.  Go through the intersection and turn diagonally onto Ambaum Blvd SW.  The ERAC is in the wooded parking lot on your left, just before S. 156th Avenue.  I-5 from the North: Take I-5 south and take the SR 518 west exist toward Burien (as if heading to the Airport). Continue until 1st Avenue S, and take a left (south.)  At S. 158th Street, take a right. At Ambaum Blvd S, take a right. The ERAC is in the wooded parking lot on your left, just before S. 156th Avenue.  Hwy 99 from the South: Take Pacific Hwy S/International Blvd to S. 188th Street. Take a right where the road deadends, onto 1st Avenue S. Continue on 1st Ave S to S. 160th street, and get into the left turn lane that directs you diagonally onto Ambaum Blvd SW.  Go through the intersection and turn diagonally onto Ambaum Blvd SW.  The ERAC is in the wooded parking lot on your left, just before S. 156th Avenue.   
